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Developer Central Decommissioning

Overview

Starting March 31st, 2023, we are discontinuing the Developer Central portal and moving its content to
verifone.cloud, our main documentation platform. As such, you will not have to log into multiple portals to
access documentation or download software files.

What do you need to do?

Get a verifone.cloud account –  If you were an active user of the Developer Central portal, you can
request a verifone.cloud account by contacting your Sales representative and following the onboarding
process. If you do not have a Sales representative, please contact our support teams. 
Take no action – If you haven't used or logged in to Developer Central in the past 6 months, you don't
have to take any action, as your account status was already updated to Inactive. Should you wish to gain
access to verifone.cloud documentation, please follow the instructions above.

Questions?

Should you have any questions about the Developer Central decommissioning, you can contact your Sales rep or
get in touch with our support teams.
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